
Wallace - COVID-19 Update 8-11-20 

Dothan, Ala. – A Wallace-Dothan student on the Wallace Campus has tested positive for COVID-19. 
The College is following the System Office’s protocol regarding this COVID-19 positive student. The 
student is self-quarantining for fourteen days. All employees and students with possible contact have 
been notified.  

The College routinely sanitizes all facilities and will continue to take all necessary precautions to 
ensure a safe and healthy environment. As an extra measure, the College focused additional 
sanitation measures in areas where the employee works.  

Per guidance from the Chancellor, we will place this information on our COVID-19 webpage.  

 


